
Area 31 Website Committee
Meeting of March 2017

Present:
Chair - Terri 
Co-Chair - 
Webmaster - Bob 
Web Editor - Sally
Group representative – none
Delegate – Mark 
Committee Chair – Nancy, Grapevine Chair

              Member at large – Carl 

 The meeting began with a moment of silence followed by the Serenity Prayer.

 The Committee reviewed minutes from the February meeting and agenda items for tonight’s meeting.  

 Reports:
 Group reps: No report
 Chair and Co-Chair: We attended District 5’s meeting on Monday, April 3rd at 7:30. We gave a brief
overview of the Area website, handed out our pamphlet & other handouts on how to post, etc.
  Webmaster: Bob explained to us & Nancy what is possible from his end to put on the Grapevine 
committee’s page.
 Delegate: Mark spoke about the upcoming Spring Assembly and how important it is for us to 
attend so that he can get a good sense of the Area’s voice.
 Grapevine committee Chair: Nancy is energized and has lots of ideas about creating a colorful & 
visually informative page for the Grapevine. She will contact the Grapevine Chair at GSO to find out what 
we can post on our website.

 Discussion:
 Sally suggested changes & correction/the year of the edition and the as of month. Sally also 
suggested adding the link for the latest changes online to the front cover of the handbook when we are 
printing more copies. I made copies of the suggested and brought them to our March meeting.
 At Area Committee meeting announce to groups that the website committee is available to come 
to their groups.
 Carl reminded us that the Area Website belongs to the Area and we, the website committee are 
the guardians

 Continue to invite suggestions from all in Area 31 about how the website can serve the Area

 The meeting ended with the Responsibility Declaration.  


